
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Caring for Creation 
On Friday 27th June, each class will weigh the waste from their packed lunches.  This does not mean food 
waste, but instead the packaging and disposables.  The total will be divided by the number of children 
contributing to get a ‘per person weight’.  Our aim is to then reduce the waste through the week by 
making more use of reusable packaging and recyclable materials. 

Our Assembly on Friday will be a demonstration of this for the children to explain the alternatives and how 
we can do better!  This follows up on the commitment we made at Christmas as a school to care for all of 
God’s creation.  The initiative was planned for this week but due to the sheer business of the term, we 
have had to put it back by a week. 
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Guitar Concert and Lessons 
There will be a Guitar Concert for parents of children 
being taught by Mrs Morrell – at 10.45am on Tuesday 
2nd July in the school hall. Mrs Morrell has informed us 
she currently has spaces for lessons (yrs 3-6) starting in 
September. If you haven’t already booked a space, 
please come to the office for a form.  

 

 

 

We are pleased to support the Harnham Slope Fun Run 
which will be held on Sunday 7th July in association with 
the Harnham Schools. 

 

 

PSA Update 
Please see the school website for updates regarding 
school PSA events, the totaliser for fundraising as well 
as news on future developments.  The link is: 

http://www.st-osmunds.wilts.sch.uk/our-community/parent-

school-association  You can also email our PSL, Mrs 

Connett, on psl@st-osmunds.wilts.sch.uk  

 
 

Uniform Update 
We have indicative numbers for uniform and have now 
placed our order with the uniform suppliers.  A uniform 
information page will shortly be created on the school 
website for your reference. 

Next steps: 

Reception (September 2019) uniform will be ordered 
following the new Parents’ Meeting this week. 

For all other year groups, a uniform shop will be held at 
the end of term for parents of children who will be in 
years 1-6 in September.  Skirts, Ties, Knitwear will all 
be available.  Dates of the shop are tbc.  Any help from 
parents to run the shop will be greatly appreciated  

 

 
 

Mrs Ridley and Miss Jones 
In the last two weeks we have been treated to two 
wonderful performances from our talented musicians.  
This would not be possible without the determination 
of the children, but certainly not without the dedication 
of Mrs Ridley and Miss Jones who teach our children so 
well.   

 

 

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2SG  ~  admin@st-osmunds.wilts.sch.uk  ~  01722 322 632  ~  Week 6.4  ~  24th June 2019  

Golden Book Awards  
 
 
Rec: Antoni and Ella 
Yr 1: Lola-Rose and Tommy 
Yr 2: Jonathan and Leon 
Yr 3: Ebony and Leo 
Yr 4: Malachy and Max 
Yr 5: Lara and Tomas 
Yr 6: Andrea and Lauren 
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 25/06/19 ~ Key Stage 1 Sports’ Day ~ at school 

 25/06/19 ~ Year 4 Class Mass ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ 9:45am 

 26/06/19 ~ Year 5 Taster Day ~ St Joseph’s Catholic School 

 26/06/19 ~ Years 3 & 4 Quad Kids Event 

 27/06/19 ~ Key Stage 2 Sports’ Day ~ Cathedral School Fields 

 02/07/19 ~ Class Open Door ~ After School Session ~ 3:15pm 

 03/07/19 ~ Feast of St Thomas the Apostle ~ Whole School Mass ~ Church ~ 9:45am 

 04/07/19 ~ Wimbledon Visit 

 08/07/19-12/07/19 ~ Year 6 Residential Visit ~ Simonsbath 

 16/07/19 ~ Year 6 Leavers’ Play ~ in school ~ 6pm 

 17/07/19 ~ Year 6 Leavers’ BBQ ~ in school ~ 6pm 

 19/07/19 ~ International Day 

 23/07/19 ~ Break-up end of Term 6 ~ 1:30pm 
 
With all best wishes, 

 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 
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Sports’ Days 

We look forward to welcoming Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 parents 

to Sports’ Day this Tuesday morning at school.  We also look forward 

to seeing Key Stage 2 parents on the Cathedral School fields on 

Thursday morning.   

Both these events are weather permitting and while we hope to ‘play 

on’ if it is damp or light rain, we will assess nearer the time and 

keep you informed. 
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